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Dear Parents, Carers and Students,   
  
Firstly, congratulations on completing this year’s exam season! We have been really impressed by the way 
in which all students have taken a calm and considered approach throughout this exam season.   
  
GCSE results day will be on Thursday 21st August and these are our confirmed arrangements for the day, 
including windows to come in to collect results statements in school:   
  

8am: exam results released electronically on the student portal.  
8:30: 11AK and 11AL arrival  
8:50: 11AMD and 11JC arrival  
9:10: 11KSM and 11MT arrival  
9:30: 11PR, 11SDI and 11SFE arrival  
10:30: Year 10 arrival to collect results  
12:00: school closes   
  

We have staggered the arrival of students so that, should you require additional support, we are able to 
work with students through the morning. If you wish to request papers before considering a review of 
marking, this must be submitted on results day.  
  
If you are not able to come in or plan to access results electronically, it is essential that your child has 
access to their student portal login details. Results will not be available on the My Child at School app. 
We will not be available to respond to emails requesting this information.  
  
After results day, the exams email address (fccexams@fcc.cambrianlt.org) will be checked periodically but 
not each day. Please be aware that all requests for reviews of marking must be submitted on results day or 
on our return in September, with the final deadline being the 19th September. Please refer to the exams 
section of the website for more details: https://www.fccoxon.co.uk/page/?title=Exams&pid=185  

  

  
Yours sincerely,   
  
Mr J Nash  
Assistant Headteacher  
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